
Report 

PARENTS’ INDUCTION PROGRAMMME 

18TH and 19TH January 2021 
 

With a view to increase participation of parents as stakeholders and to make them aware of the large number 

of opportunities that the college offers to its students, IQAC organized Parents Induction Programme on 

18th and 19th January 2021 for parents of first year students. The session on 18th January 2021 included 

parents of students of BA( Prog.), BA (Hons) English, BA (Hons) History, BA (Hons) Hindi and BA (Hons) 

Sociology. The session on 19th January 2021 invited parents of students of B.Com, B.Com (Hons), BA 

(Hons) Economics, BA (Hons) Political Science, BA (Hons) Sanskrit, BA (Hons) Philosophy and B.Sc. 

(Hons) Mathematics. 

 

The sessions began with welcome address by Dr. Shilpa Chaudhary, IQAC Coordinator followed by a brief 

introduction of Prof. Swati Pal, Principal, JDMC. Prof. Pal addressed the parents and began by assuring 

them about the efficient functioning of the college. She informed the parents that there are 32 societies- 

Dance Society, Debate Society, Kalakriti, Quiz Society, NCC, NSS, WDC etc – in the college that cater to 

wide variety of talents that students possess. She invited students to join them, pursue their interest and add 

to their profile of three year journey with the college. She also talked about our active Career Opportunity 

Cell that offers internship opportunities, helps students prepare for interviews etc. Prof Pal added that 

college has Counseling Sessions, Research Centre, Pratibha (Centre for competitive Exam preparation). 

Each department has its own Association and organizes various events. The Principal emphasized the need 

for students participation in various activities held in the college as these aim at holistic development of 

students. The Principal advised parents to hel their wards plan their journey in the college and make best 

use f these three years.  

 

The Principal also introduced the Internal Quality Assurance Cell (IQAC) to parents and invited them to be 

part of IQAC and contribute to growth of the college. Interested parents were to mail their CV to the college. 

 

There was an overwhelming response from parents who appreciated and thanks the college for giving them 

an opportunity, in this pandemic situation, to interact with the Principal and knowing so much more about 

the college. It will certainly help them to guide their wards to utilize the opportunities being created by the 

college endlessly. They asked several questions and were glad to know that the college has such a variety 

of activities and that it provides a wholesome environment to all its students to not just strengthen their 

academics but also become well-rounded individuals willing to contribute to society. 

The session ended with a vote of thanks to Prof. Pal for an extremely enriching interactive session with 

parents.  

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 


